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Season’s Greetings! We have some exciting updates on changes being made to
World Reach’s Kenya Ministries! Previous Kenya Field Director, David Magiri has
chosen to retire and let faithful members of the ministry take the wheel. The
Orphanage will now be called “Kenya Children’s Home”! This new name will better
capture the home these children now have with the ministry and with Christ.
Children’s Home will strive to connect with and love the kids it shelters, much like  

Big Changes Are
Coming to Kenya!

“I take this opportunity to thank you for your support. You
have been a great blessing to my life since I came to this
orphanage. I remember I joined this orphanage at the age of
6 years. At this age I was living with my grandmother and
therefore, I know what it means to go without food. Now my
life is good, enjoying good health and education. I have
completed my primary school education and now I will be
joining high school next year. I hope my dream of becoming a
surgeon will become a reality through the help of God and your
generosity. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
In Christ, Brenda”
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how Christ loves us. Several members of Children’s
Home will graduate this season. Here are a couple of
testimonies of children whose lives have been
changed through God’s grace and your support: 
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Patrick Mutwiri

“Let me take this opportunity to thank you, the staff of world reach,
donors, partners, and all the sponsors for supporting me. And thanking
the Almighty God for how far He has brought us all. Thank you for
the opportunity that you give me. Since I have come to this ministry,
you have been so wonderful to me for the support that you have given
me with everything that I need. Thank you for everything. You have
provided shelter and food. You gave me the best possible opportunity to
start my life in the Children’s Home. I came here when I was a
baby, you supported me to go through the school, and taught me more
on how to know Christ. My prayer is for God to help you to be able to
take me to college. I intend to join college next year to study catering
and management. Thank for helping me through some tough times
since you have always prioritized my needs and shared both tears and
laughter.
Yours Faithfully,
                          ~ Kelvin Muriuki”
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Kelvin Today

Meet Isaac Kaimenyi, our new Kenya Field
Director. And meet Patrick Mutwiri, the
new director of Children’s Home. Patrick
has taken charge to care for and love
these kids as if they were his own.
Children will soon be taken on retreatsIsaac Kaimenyi

Kelvin’s Testimony

Leading with Love

and field trips starting in January in order to help the kids bond with one another.
Patrick has taken time to bond individually with each child. He is also formulating a
plan to help these children achieve a higher form of education beyond high school
through possible online classes. During this season of giving, the best gift the kids
could receive is love. All of World Reach is beyond grateful for your support and
prayers that help change the lives of these children. Merry Christmas,Joseph Falgout


